
F e d e r a l  r e s e r v e  B a n k  o f  D a l l a s

DALLAS, TEXAS 75222

Circular No. 68-196 
September 9, 1968

To the Chief Executive Officer of the Member Bank Addressed 
in the Eleventh Federal Reserve District:

We are pleased that your bank has indicated an interest in 

the Middle Management Seminars proposed earlier by this bank. The 

response to our proposal has been so large that we have decided to go 

ahead with the seminars.

Your bank will be invited to send representatives to the 

meeting that will correspond as closely as possible to the timing 

preferences you previously indicated.

You will be advised of the exact time and location of these 

seminars in the near future.

P. E. Coldwell

President

Very tru ly  yours,
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